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The Glencross 75th anniversary cookbook and history book are 
available to purchase for $10 ea.  DVD’s $5. Please contact 
Nettie Wiebe or Joyce Elias to purchase any of these items. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Providence University College-We would like to extend a warm 

invitation to our annual Harvest Festival Banquet on Sept 27th and 28th, 

2013.  If you have any questions or to register for complimentary 

tickets, please contact Lindsey Post at (204)433-7488 ext 301 or at 

lindsey.post@prov.ca  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call to Worship Ken Klassen 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing Teen Challenge 

Testimonies Teen Challenge 

Message Terry Thiessen 
Closing Song and Benediction 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Morning Worship Service Sept 15, 2013 

Missionaries of the week: Lil & George Goertzen, Working 

with: EMMC/GO Mission! (staff), Position: Communications 

Coordinator (Lil), Home church: Morrow Gospel Church  

Ladies Fellowship Kick-off 
Supper at “A Rocha” near Pembina Valley Bible Camp 

Date: Tues, Sept 17 @6:30pm, Cost: $10 
 

The ladies that signed up for this event in spring have been 
contacted;  we have space for a few more so if you had not signed up in 
spring and are interested in joining us please talk to Vicki Hoeppner or 

Marian Redekopp. 
 
We will be carpooling.  For those who would like to meet at the church, 

please be at church ready to leave by 5:45pm Contact person– 
Marian Redekopp (331-1373). 

Those who would like to leave from Morden please meet at the Co-op 
store parking lot @5:45pm Contact person–Vicki Hoeppner(822-3865). 

Kids Zone 
The Kids Zone season is about to start up again! The kick-off is 

going to be Saturday, September 21
st
 in Winkler, and September 

28
th
 in Morden. Venue details to follow as soon as everything is 

confirmed. Get ready for an awesome time of singing, games, 

prizes, and teaching time. For more information visit 

www.winklerbiblecamp.com or call 204-325-9519.  
Want to volunteer?  If you’re in grade 7 and up, come to the 
meeting in Morden, September 18th 7:00 pm  at The EMMC Hut. 

From the end of the earth I will cry to You, 

When my heart is overwhelmed; 

Lead me to the rock that is higher than I. 
Psalm 61:2 



This Week’s Event: 
 

Wed Sept 18
th
  

Youth 7:30-10pm at the home of Isaac and Marie Klassen 

For this week youth is open to Grades 7-12. 

Jr youth in grades 7 and 8 are welcome to attend this week due to 

the decision/ prayer process we are in for our jr youth program. 
 

� Youth Leaders Needed. 
We are looking for 2 male leaders and 1 female 

leader for youth. If you are interested please 

contact Pastor Trevor 
 

� College and Career 
If you are interested in being a part of a college 

and career group (ages 18-25) please speak with 

Pastor Trevor 
 

� Next Sunday Communion Service 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winkler EMM Church, 600 Southview Drive in Winkler will be 
hosting a fundraiser meal and concert on Saturday, September 21 for 
the building project at the Real Life Community Church (EMMC) in 
Storm Lake, Iowa. Come for the meal (chili, fries, salad, dessert), 5:00-
7:00pm, and stay for the concert at 7:30pm.  The concert 
features D’Friesens (Diedrich and Nettie Friesen and Family) and 
the Glencross Quartet. Donations will be received for the project at Storm 
Lake. Bring a bunch of friends and enjoy the evening together. 

MCC hopes to provide school kits for the many refugee children from Syria this fall.  
Can you help?  Here is a list of supplies a receiving box is in the church foyer.  
Abe & Joyce Elias      School Kit Contents: 

� 4 spiral or perforated notebooks 
(8 ½ x 10 ½ in and 70 sheets) 

� 8 unsharpened pencils 

� 1 ruler (flat, flexible plastic; indicating both 30 cm & 12 in) 

� 12 colored pencils 
(in packaging) 

� 1 large pencil eraser 
 

School kits are distributed in a useful double drawstring cloth bag (11inx16in).  You 
may sew the bag yourself, request bags from an MCC collection center, or donate 
contents that we will place in a bag. 

Children’s Camps InternationalChildren’s Camps InternationalChildren’s Camps InternationalChildren’s Camps International invites you to their Annual 

Fundraising Banquets!  Mark your calendars for Sunday, September 

29, 5:30 and Monday, September 30, 6:30 at the Winkler Mennonite 

Brethren Church, 120 Pineview Drive.   On the menu is pizza and 

chicken!  Tickets are free but space is limited.  Please call 

the CCI office at 331-4003 or email info@ccicamps.com. 

Wedding announcement! Jordan Klassen, son of Ike & Martha Klassen, 

and Katelynn Baker, daughter of Terry & Donna Baker, are planning to be 

married on Sept 28, 2013 at Newdale, MB. 

'Mens' Ministry: Winning at home and work' starting 

Sunday, Sept 29
th
 @ 9:30 sharp @ Glencross Church 

Winning at Work and Home, a 16-session study, focuses on the two areas that are 
central to a man's life: career and family. It will begin to build the walls of manhood 
through study dealing with a man's chief responsibilities. It explores how a man can 

enjoy and engage his work and how he can relate to a woman in a whole new way. 
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